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05/07/2024

MR Mark Stamopoulos
ST
NSW

RE: DA2024/0622 - 292 Condamine Street NORTH MANLY NSW 2100

I fully support the application to have a restaurant/cafe in the club on the site.
It would be a welcome addition to the area for not only the participants of tennis, squash, golf
and gymnastics but the wider community.




